
At Jessop, we take the well-being of our pupils seriously and are fully 

committed to the safeguarding and welfare of all the pupils in our care. 

Keeping all our children safe is one of the most important things we do. All 

staff are dedicated to providing a safe environment for all children and fully 

understand our Safeguarding Policy and Keeping Children Safe in Education 

(Part 1)https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/keeping-children-safe-in-education--2 

If you have a safeguarding/child protection concern, please contact the 

following Safeguarding Leaders: 

                          

      
 

Ms Antonia Jenkins-Yusuf  Miss Stephanie Serbis             

Inclusion Co-ordinator             Family Link Worker 

Designated Safeguarding Lead  Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 

Also you can visit the Lambeth Safeguarding Children Partnership website 

for further information. https://www.lambethsaferchildren.org.uk/ 
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